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New London - Frederick B. Chasse Jr., 61, of New London, formerly 
of Waterbury, died Thursday, Aug. 5, 2004, at Lawrence & Memorial 
Hospital in New London.  Mr. Chasse was born in Waterbury on July 7, 
1943, son of Frederick B. Chasse Sr. and Alice (LeVasseur) Chasse, and 
had been living in the New London area for the past 30 years.  He was a 
graduate of Kaynor Technical High School in Waterbury.  Mr. Chasse 
served 12 years in the U.S. Navy with the nuclear submarine division and 
was employed by Stop & Shop Supermarkets. 
 
Besides his parents of Waterbury, he is survived by a son, Frederick 
B. Chasse III of Vallejo, Calif.; four daughters, Jeannette Luper of Coos 
Bay, Ore., Angelique Chasse of Eugene, Ore., Jennifer Chasse of Groton, 
and Christene Calhoun of Mount Morris, Mich.; two sisters, Lydia 
Tamberino and Leona Cerullo; two brothers, Ranie and Daniel Chasse, all 
of Waterbury; and 10 grandchildren.  He was predeceased by a son, Alan 
Chasse. 
 
A funeral will be held at 9:30 a.m. on Monday from the Murphy Funeral 
Home, 115 Willow Street, Waterbury then proceed to S.S. Peter & Paul 
Church for a Mass at 10:30 a.m. Burial with military honors will be in All 
Saints Cemetery. Calling hours are from 6 to 8 p.m. Sunday at the funeral 
home. 
 


